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                          TRAVEL STUDY/EXCHANGE PROGRAMS 
 

 
 

The Board of Education recognizes the importance of enhancing the educational experiences of 

students beyond the typical school day or curricular provision. International student Travel Study 

/Exchange Programs are encouraged as a means to allow our students to have contact with young 

people from other countries. 

 

Any proposed program and its participant(s) shall be required to comply with all insurance 

requirements as determined by the District.  Any associated insurance costs shall be the 

responsibility of the participants and their parent(s)/guardian(s).  

 

Any student participating in a Travel/Study exchange Program shall be responsible for meeting all 

New York State and South Colonie central School District graduation requirements.  

 

By the direction of the Board of Education, the Superintendent and or his or her designee, has the 

authority to approve travel study/exchange programs by students in support of the academic studies, 

which are supplemental to the curriculum offered at the District.  
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